
LAUREL SPRINGS’ RECREATION COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF MEETING OF WEDNESDAY, April 5, 2023 

 
OPEN MEETING ACT – Adequate notice of this meeting was given by faxing notices to 
The Retrospect and Courier Post on January 10, 2023 and posting on the Borough’s 
bulletin board and website. 
 
ROLL CALL recorded as present Hafer, Falana, Straub, Tisera Plotts and DiMarco; 
absent Hofacker, Tisera and Plotts 
 
PRESENTATION PORTION – none 
 
MATTERS REQUIRING OFFICIAL ACTION 
 APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Meeting of March 1, 2023 - The motion by DiMarco, was 

seconded by Straub, with all in favor, none opposed.  
 
EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES 
 Senior Connections – Mrs. Tisera was absent, and there was no activity.     
 Go Vegan – Mr. Falana said that they had a professor speak to their group.   
 Family Game Night – Mr. DiMarco reported that the next Game Night is coming up in 

June, they are hoping for a good turnout.   
 Laurel Springs Pageant – Mrs. Hafer said there are three contestants, and there was 

conversation about some purchases that are required, such as walkie talkies for use 
at Sterling.  The first rehearsal was good.  The Pageant is on Friday, May 19th.  
Rehearsal is Tuesday, May 16th.  There will be a reception at the Rec Center after.  
She is working on contacting judges.  There will be one winner, one first runner up 
and one second runner up.  Everything is very nice thus far with three contestants.  
Hayleigh Di Muzio is doing a good job encouraging activities and the activities to be 
enjoyed.  There was conversation about them attending the HSC Tea, the Sixth-
Grade promotion, among other activities.   

 Laurel Springs Day – the check list was updated with progress and there was 
conversation about the layout of the event.   

 Laurel Springs’ Youth Association – Mr. Straub said there was a workday and repairs 
on the fields on Sunday.  Practice has been good.  Coaches have redesigned the 
uniforms and have gotten a good deal from eh uniform provider.   
 

OTHER MATTERS OF DISCUSSION 
o South Jersey Gas – Game on Grant Program – The application was submitted, and 

the award information is being awaited.   
o Information Communication – there was conversation regarding how information is 

disseminated throughout town, what the official means of communication is, 
discussion of the convenience and pitfall of social media and communication of school 
events.   

PUBLIC PORTION - none 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS – the next meeting of the Laurel Springs Recreation Commission 
will be held Wednesday, May 3, 2023, 7 pm @ Recreation Center  

ADJOURNMENT – The motion by Hafer, was seconded by DiMarco to adjourn at 7:51 
pm, with all in favor, none opposed and no abstentions.    
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
        Dawn T. Amadio, Recreation Secretary  


